
 

Attention 
 

 

Notice for the bidders applying for the “Request for Empanelment for 

receiving data for opening bank accounts during Aadhaar enrollment” 

 

 

Attention of the bidders is invited to the “Request for Empanelment for 

receiving data for opening bank accounts during Aadhaar enrolment” 
published on the UIDAI Website on 26 February 2011.  

 

To give full consideration to the enthusiastic response the date of issue of 

clarifications of written queries of bidders is extended from 15/3/2011 and 

clarifications will be made available in UIDAI website at the earliest. 


